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AUTHORITY

14 February2005

SUBMISSION 9
TheHonJudi Moylan MP
Chair
JointStandingCommitteeonPublicWorks
RG31
ParliamentHouse
CANBERRA ACT 2600

DearMs Moylan,

New Housing for DefenceHousing Authority at McDowell, Brisbane
SubmissionNo 4— Tim & Di Connoily

I amwriting in responseto the letteraddressedto theCommitteefrom
Mr andMrs Connollydated8 February.

TheDefenceHousingAuthority (DHA) hasconsideredtheissueraised,which has
beenthesubjectofcarefulconsiderationduringtheplanningprocessandinvolved
extensivepublic consultation.In consideringtraffic managementissuesDHA sought
advicefrom an experiencedtraffic engineerandtownplanner.Thesolutionagreed
with theBrisbaneCity Council (BCC), asachievingthebestoutcome,wasthat Keona
Roadwouldprovideoneofthetwo exits from the site. TheDevelopmentApproval
hasbeenissuedaccordingly.

TheBCC’s decisionhasbeenappealedandthematterwill now bedeterminedby the
PlanningandEnvironmentCourt.

Yourssincerely

Keith L,yc5h
Managing Director

26 Brisbane Avenue• Barton ACT 2600
KL1326/rb Telephone: 02 6217 8400 Facsimile: 02 6277 1175

Email: keith.lyon@dha.gov.au Internet: www.dha.gov.au
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